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The	Gymkhana																			25th	June	2017	
CAMC’s	Gymkhana	consisted	of	5	games	run	in	the	morning	session,	
lunch-break,	thanks	to	Sion	Môn’s	Butty	Van	and	then	another	5	in	the	
afternoon	session,	the	day	ending	with	the	huge	egg	and	spoon	race,	
winner	Jon	Turner	pictured	above.	It	was	great	to	see	such	a	good	turn	
out	and	everyone	thoroughly	enjoyed	the	day.		A	huge	thank	you	to	
Jamie	Jones	and	his	team	for	putting	so	much	effort	into	creating	a	
very	memorable	and	entertaining	event.	Well	done	to	all	the	winners	
of	the	games	especially	Julie	Thomas,	on	her	first	event	and	Elle	Jones	
for	scoring	0	on	the	J-Turn	game.		
Huge	thank	you	to	all	the	marshals,	we	couldn’t	do	it	without	you.	
Hope	to	see	you	all	next	time.	

Marshals	Wanted	
Get	up	close	to	the	action.		
We	are	looking	for	marshals	to	come	and	
help	out	at	the	WRGB	in	October.		We	
need	a	set	up	crew	and	many,	many	
marshals	for	the	day.	Contact	Huw	Gwyn	
if	you	are	available	for	set	up.	Please	
register	on	www.rallystageteam.co.uk	

	
For	more	information	

	
www.camconline.co.uk	

	
or	find	us	on	www.Facebook.com	
@caernarvonshireandangleseymotor
club	

Upcoming	Events		
	
16/07/17	-	Taith	Eryri	
27/08/17	–	Autotest	
18-19/09/17	–	Rali	Mon	
01/10/17	–	CAMC	Scatter	Rally	
26-29/10/17	–	Wales	Rally	GB	
25-26/11/17	–	Pentraeth	Glyn	Memorial		

July	2017	

Volunteers	Wanted	
We	will	be	helping	out	on	the	Enville	
Stages		at	Trac	Môn	this	weekend	(2nd	
July)	We	are	looking	for	10	volunteers	to	
give	us	a	hand	marshaling,	please	let	me	
know	if	you	are	available	and	want	to	
give	us	a	hand.	Please	contact	Huw	Gwyn	
07547	648130	

Taith	Eryri	
16th	July	2017	

CAMC’s	annual	charity	event	travelling	
through	some	of	the	most	spectacular	
scenery	the	area	has	to	offer.	All	
proceeds	will	be	donated	to	the	Welsh	
Air	Ambulance.	The	cost	is	£25	per	car	
and	open	to	Classic	and	Sporting	cars.		
Entry	closes	15th	July.		
Online	entries	at		
www.rallies.info/webentry/2017/taithe
ryri		
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Contact	Us	
If	you	have	anything	you’d	like	to	be	in	the	next	Control	Newsletter?	Please	send	it	to	control.editor@mail.com			


